From: "Kaplan, Jim" <Jim.Kaplan@cityofracine.org>

Subject: RE: May 13, 2014 PSL Agenda
Date: May 12, 2014 at 9:14:12 AM CDT

To: "Walsh, Stacey" <Stacey.Walsh@cityofracine.org>, "Helding, Greg"
<Greg.Helding@cityofracine.org>, "Weber, Robert" <Robert.Weber@ocityofracine.org>,
"Morgenroth, James" <James.Morgenroth@cityofracine.org>, "Kaprelian-Becker,
Melissa" <Melissa.Kaprelian-Becker@cityofracine.org>, "Sarrazin, Krystyna"
<Krystyna.Sarrazin@cityofracine.org>, "Diehl, Edward"
<Edward.Diehl@cityofracine.org>

All,

I will be attending a summit in Green Bay and will be unavailable to speak in favor of the
proposal by Dave Popoff to sell his business, George's, to Ron Dixon. I have spoken to Ron and
gave him the desired requirements in running a safe establishment in the "Festive" 4th District.

Dave Popoff would not just hand off his life's work to anyone. Please consider the strength of a
desirable business in this district and the model that a well run establishment, that provides food,
will have on the far North end of the downtown business district.

If any of you wish to speak to me or have any further questions, please feel free to call me at
262-939-8157.

Thank you all and God Bless,

Jim Kaplan
Alderman, 4th District
City of Racine, WI
262-939-8157



